
                                                                               Wednesday October 1, 2014
Dear Families,
November 20, 2015
Dear Families,
As the holiday season approaches, Northlake Woods P.S. students are showing they care about their community by hosting a Seasonal Food Drive.  Help support The Food Bank of Waterloo Region by bringing in non-perishable food items from November 24 to December 4, 2015.
We know that 1 in 20 people need food assistance.  This means 1 house on every street.  And, 47% of those households needing assistance are families with children.  Last year, school food drives collectively raised food for more than 65, 284 meals. So far this [image: image1.png]X NorthtakeUWoods Dublic School

500 Nathiake Drive, Waterioo, Ontarlo N2 2A4 519.885-1115
niwwrdsb.on.ca

Warking and learning fogetliar in farmony @ith our environment.




[image: image2.png]@

FoodBank

OF WATERLOO REGION



[image: image3.png]


year, schools have raised enough for 13,187 meals. 
Here at Northlake Woods P.S. we would like to do our part and help to feed neighbours who are hungry in Waterloo Region.  

The most needed items at this time are:

• stew and chili

• peanut butter

• beans in sauce

• canned fish or meat

• canned fruit

• macaroni and cheese.  

For every 3 food items brought in, students will receive 1 ticket to enter a raffle for a Free the Children seasonal Rafiki chain. Four chains are available to be won (Primary, Junior, Intermediate and Kindergarten).  The draw will take place at the end of the day on Friday, December 4.
Thank you for your support of The Food Bank of Waterloo Region.

